
Quincy Park District
INVITATION TO BID

The Quincy Park District is requesting bids from qualified Contractors for the following project:

PARKING LOT ADDITION AT LINCOLN PARK

Sealed bids for LINCOLN PARK PARKING LOT ADDITION, in Quincy, Adams County, Illinois,

described herein will be received at the business office of the Quincy Park District, 1231

Bonansinga Drive, Quincy, Illinois 62301, until 10:00 am, local time, on Thursday, February 24,

2022 and at that time be publicly opened and read aloud in the Board Room.

Project specifications may be obtained at the business office of the Quincy Park District, 1231
Bonansinga Drive, Quincy, Illinois 62301, during regular business hours, 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.,
Monday through Friday.

Contractor shall not pay less than the prevailing rates of wages to all laborers, workmen, and
mechanics performing work under this contract.

Proposals shall be accompanied by a 5% Proposal Guarantee, in accordance with the
Specifications.

Owner reserves the right to reject any and all bids, to accept other than the lowest bid, and to

waive any irregularities or informalities in bids received.

Quincy Park District

Rome Frericks, Executive Director


